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The passage of this bill will help soften the expense our family incurred due to the fire 

of September 2020. Our family rebuilt our cabin which has been in the family for over 

60 years. The money and time spent will never replace the original structure and 

surrounding area. Any help with lower property taxes will assist us in being able to 

recapture part of what has been destroyed due to the fire. Thank you for your 

support. 


